
 

Creative Community Workshop with Niamh Flynn 

By Sage Gaffey Reddy 

On Friday 16th January, Niamh Flynn visited our school and met with the “Creative 

Schools” Committee to do a workshop about building links with the wider community 

in Enfield. Following on form our school survey about creativity, we discussed how 

connecting with Enfield community was an important of the feedback received from 

the school survey. Niamh Flynn works with the National Youth Council of Ireland, and 

she is from and currently lives in Enfield. Niamh has set up a Youth Club for 

teenagers in Enfield. During the workshop, we did drawings about moments that we 

felt included and excluded. We also discussed creative projects for our school. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


